BOROUGH OF KETTERING

LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE

Meeting held – 1st December 2011
Present:

Councillor Christopher Lamb (Chair)




Councillors Lloyd Bunday and Steve Bellamy
Also Present:
Geoff Hollands (Legal Services)



David Pope (Committee Administrator)



Russ Howell (Environmental Enforcement)

Meeting reconvened following adjournment of the meeting that took place on 3rd November 2011
*11.LC.37
CONSIDERATION OF AN APPLICATION FOR RENEWAL 

WHERE THE APPLICANT HAD BEEN DEEMED UNFIT TO 

DRIVE A LICENSED VEHICLE BY THE AUTHORITY’S 

MEDICAL ADVISOR (C1)
A report was submitted which sought the Committee's instructions with respect to a renewal application for a Private Hire Driver’s Licence where the local authority’s medical advisors have recommended refusal.

Having considered the report and the applicant’s statements it was

RESOLVED
that the Committee had considered all the medical evidence and had decided to grant both the Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Driver’s Licences. Firstly the Committee did not feel the medical evidence did not justify that Mr Bale was not a fit and proper person to hold a licence and secondly the Committee is satisfied that if Mr Bale is informed he is no longer fit to drive, he will cease driving immediately. 
(The meeting started at 2.00pm and ended at 3.01pm)

Signed…………………………………………………….

Chair

djp

Licensing Committee

1.12.11


